
 

 

 

 

Dear Texas Tech Community, 

It was another exceptional year for Texas Tech University. Because 

of the unwavering dedication and determination of Red Raiders, we 

enjoyed unprecedented successes on many fronts. Still, we 

recognize there is more to do, and we look forward to furthering our 

impact as we embark on our next century of service to our state and 

nation. 

In this report, we highlight the many notable milestones that marked 

2022. I hope it provides you with an opportunity to reflect on the 

achievements and experiences we’ve shared as we marked the end 

of the first century of Texas Tech. 

 

Lawrence Schovanec  

President, Texas Tech University 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

2022 President’s Report 
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